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Part of 

Year 1 

Homework Challenge – Summer 1, 2024 
 

We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, however children can do 

as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular reading (at least 3 times at a week at home please), 

maths/English homework that are set on Learning with Parents. 
 

Art  Freestanding 

structures - Year 1 

 
Can you use some 

recyclable materials and 
some cardboard tubes to 
create a freestanding 

tower? How are you going 
to fix your materials 
together? How tall can 
you get your structure 

to be before it 
collapses? 

 

 

- Fractions - Year 

1 
 

Find fractions of 
items/objects around 
your home e.g., cake, 
pizza, oranges etc. Can 

you find ½? ¼? 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Computing  - Year 1 
 

Use the keyboard skills 
that you have been 
learning to write about 
yourself. 
 
Tell us who you are.  
How old you are.  Tell 
us about your family.  
Tell us about what you 

Tell us about your pets.  
Tell us anything that 
you like doing. 
 
Can you remember how to 
use capital letters, 

English- Instruction 

writing - EYFS 

(Reception) and Year 1 

Write a recipe to make 
bread with a set of 

instructions about how 
to make it. What 

equipment do you need? 
What ingredients do you 

need? 

Make and eat the bread! 

Growing and Changing - 

EYES (Reception) 

 
Create a timeline of 

your growth from a baby 
until now. You could 
draw pictures or add 
real photographs. 

Remember to label the 
stages of growth e.g. 
baby, toddler, child. 

 

 



 

 

full stops and finger 
spaces in your typing? 

 

 

 
 

We do ask that everyone has a go at this homework challenge, so that all the children have something to share at the end of each 
half term.    
Please bring your homework challenge work into school on the morning of Thursday 23rd May.  All parents and children are 
invited to the Homework Challenge Drop In after school on the Thursday 23rd May at 3.13pm. – so that you can see what your 
friends have produced!  

 
Miss Calaby and Mrs Preston 

 

 


